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December 19, 2023 
 
Ms. Maryellen Waite 
15365 Cortez Blvd 
Brooksville, FL 34613 
 
Dear Ms. Waite: 
 
Congratulations! Hernando County Utilities was selected to receive a 2024 Community Arts Grant in the 
amount of $1,000 from the Hernando County Fine Arts Council for its “Operation Water Color” project.  
 
A few reminders: 
• The Arts Council would like to help publicize your project on its social media sites. Please contact Jessica 

Knutila (office@HernandoArts.org) with information or images for posting. Be sure any photos of children 
have permissions for publication.  

• The project period begins January 1, 2024, and ends December 31, 2024.  
• Grant funding is by reimbursement only and no reimbursement can be made for expenses incurred before 

January 1, 2024, or after December 31, 2024. 
• Final report, request for reimbursement, and required documentation may be submitted any 

time after completion of the project but no later than January 20, 2025. 
• All digital or printed materials associated with the grant/project (advertising, brochures, web pages, 

programs, etc.) must include the Arts Council’s logo (provided via email) and this acknowledgement: 
Sponsored in part by the Hernando County Fine Arts Council. 

• Grant funds will be dispersed only after the completion of the project with submission of request for 
payment, final report, and appropriate documentation showing project was implemented and funds were 
expended as approved. 

 
Best wishes on a successful project. Please feel free to contact me with questions or comments. Thank you for 
your support of the arts in Hernando County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cheryl Hill 
Community Arts Grants Program Coordinator 
Cheryl.H@HernandoArts.org or 352-584-0429 (mobile) 
 
cc:  Jessica Knutila 


